	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of NOBLE TOWNSHIP, Rush County, Indiana, that when the township adopted its 2016 budgets, tax rates, and levies on October 21, 2015, the township’s adoption form contained several typographical errors. Taxpayers are hereby notified that the township board will meet at 4091 S. 800 E., Glenwood, IN, on December 2, 2015, at 6:30PM local time, to readopt the following figures, which were previously advertised by the township and the figures intended to be adopted on October 21, 2015:
Fund:                           2016 Budget:          2016 Levy:              2016 Rate:

General Fund              11,836                     10,000                      0.0177
Township Assistance  3,700                       0                               0.0000  
Fire                              2,900                       2,500                        0.0045  
Total                            18,436                     12,500                      0.0222


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	


